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Moore-Love, Karla 

From: Kurt Ferre [kferreS1@comcast net] 

Sent: Tuesday, February 19,2013 3:33 PM 

To: Moore-Love, Karla 

Subject: Opportunity to speak to City Council 

Dear Karla, 

lwould like to sign up to speak to the City Councilon Wednesday mornings, March 13,2013 and May 1b, 20'13 

Topic: water fluoridation 

Kurt Ferré 
32'15 NE U.S. Grant Place 
Portland, OR 97212 

503-282-8131 

Best regards, 

Kurt 

2lt9/2013 
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Request of Kurt Ferré to address Council regarding water fluoridation 
(Communication) 

MAR 1S 20.13 

PIACED ON FIIE 

Filed 

La\Vonne Griffin-Valade 
Auditor of the City of Portland 

By_ 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
AS FOLLOWS: 

YEAS NAYS 

l.Fritz 

2. Fish 

3. Saltzman 

4. Novick 

Hales 


